
Mount Tamar News
It is great to relaunch our School News - we hope you find it a useful communication. If there

is anything you would like to see included, please do let us know.

IIt has been a good return to school.  We hope that everyone enjoyed the half term break.

Please feel free to follow our Facebook page - we use this for updates and news. The

Facebook page is updated regularly and full of photos and news about what is happening in

school.  Thanks to all those parents who already follow the page and comment on our posts!

The Granary Farm School

Our Farm school continues to be a great resource

for our pupils. The pigs have recently had piglets

and the pupils attending have shown great diligence

in their care!

Learning outside of the classroom really works for

many of our students.

Prospect Centre - Supporting the local Food Bank

Our students at Prospect Centre are collecting food

for the local food bank. All students, across all of

our centres are invited to donate any of the

following items:-

Toiletries, tinned food, bagged or boxed food

The food can be dropped to Seymour House,

Prospect Centre or Row Lane Site. Photos to follow!

Dates to Remember

15th June - Primary Parents Evening - Information has been sent out regarding this. We are

looking forward to seeing you all!

27th June 2022 - School Closed to pupils. This is the extra

bank holiday day gifted to schools from the Government

in lieu of the Thursday bank holiday which was part of our

half term.

1st July 2022 - The Wrong Trousers Day - in support of

Bristol Children’s hospital. Pupils and staff are invited to

wear their craziest trousers to school for a small donation.



Parent/Carer Coffee Mornings

We are holding coffee mornings for all Mount Tamar School parents and carers every two

weeks on a Thursday between 10am and 12 at our Row Lane Site. These session are a great

way to meet other parents and staff and talk through any questions you may have in a

relaxed environment - with cake :)

Dates of Future coffee mornings -

23rd June

7th July

21st July

Pride Month
Our pupils have shown great Pride in celebrating Pride

Month! The patio is alive with colourful drawings and

writing!

Jubilee Celebrations

We had a magnificent end to term.  The sun shone,

there was plenty of food and lovely to see so many

parents / carers, former colleagues and members of the

community engaging

in the celebrations.


